
Coast Guard Conducting Search
and  Rescue  After  Hurricane
Michael
MOBILE, Ala. — The Coast Guard is conducting search-and-rescue
operations throughout areas affected by Hurricane Michael, the
U.S. Coast Guard Hurricane Michael Response Center in Mobile,
Alabama, said in an Oct. 11 release.

As of 9 a.m. on Oct. 11, Coast Guard crews have rescued
approximately 17 people and assisted six. Currently, the Coast
Guard has nine aircraft and three shallow-water response teams
conducting rescues.

Nine people were rescued by Coast Guard aircrews after they
became trapped in a bathroom when a roof collapsed in Panama
City, Florida, on the afternoon of Oct. 10.

“We have multiple aviation and ground assets focused on saving
lives,”  said  Cmdr.  Jason  Franz,  Sector  Mobile  incident
commander for Hurricane Michael. “We’re working closely with
Customs and Border Protection aircrews to help with our search
and rescue operations.

“Our  pollution  and  damage  assessment  teams  have  begun
evaluating  major  areas  of  pollution  and  damage  to  our
waterways,  and  we’ve  partnered  with  the  Army  Corps  of
Engineers and other port partners to begin the process of re-
establishing our ports to ensure we have commerce flowing as
soon as possible,” he said.
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